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UPCOMING EVENTS 

Daily: 9:30am – Indoor Walking Club 

Mondays: 7:00pm – Euchre 

Thursdays: 6:30-9:00pm - Fibre Arts Night 

+ November 25
th

 – Winter Carnival Meeting 

+ November 27
th

 – Seniors Monthly Lunch 
+ December 8

th
 – Eganville Santa Claus Parade 

+ December 13
th

 – Santa at NAW Fire 

+ December 20
th

 – JOY Christmas Dinner 

+ Feb 2, 6-8
th

 2020 – Winter Carnival 

 

SENIORS LUNCHEON 

The next seniors lunch is Wednesday, 

November 27
th

 at 12 noon. 

 

INDOOR WALKING CLUB 

Starting on November 5
th

 from 9:30am to 

10:30am we are offering indoor walking at 

the Rankin Centre. We will try this for the 

month of November and see who is 

interested in it. There is no charge, just bring 

indoor walking shoes. More information or 

suggestions, call Muriel (613-735-0224). 

 

EGANVILLE SANTA CLAUS PARADE 

The RCRC will be taking part in the 

Eganville Parade on Sunday, December 8
th

 

at 1:00pm starting at Eganville District 

Public School. We will be handing out 

stuffed animals along the route. If you still 

have some gently used stuffed toys, or 

children's books you would like to donate 

you can drop them off at the Centre or call 

(613-735-0224). Come out and support us 

along the way.  A big thank you to all those 

who have already donated stuffed toys and 

books. It is very much appreciated. 

 

CANTEEN WORKERS 

We still need a few more workers to man the 

canteen for the winter months.  If you can 

spare a night a month for the 3 winter 

months to open the canteen, please call 613-

735-0224.  Also we are looking for people to 

be on the spare list in case someone can't 

make it.   

SHUFFLE BOARD 

There will NOT be any shuffleboard for the 

month of November. Shuffleboard will 

resume in December. 

 

JOY CHRISTMAS DINNER 

Our annual JOY dinner will be held on 

Friday, December 20
th

 at 5:30pm. Tickets 

can be purchased from Muriel (613-735-

0224). Last date to purchase tickets is 

December 9
th

. 

 

BARTENDERS NEEDED 
The following is a list of our upcoming 

events at the RCRC and how many 

bartenders are required at each event. If you 

can volunteer please contact Marlyn Sauk at 

msauk44@bell.net or (613-613-735-5938). 

 Nov. 30- 2 workers 

 Dec. 7- 1 worker 

 Dec. 14- 6 workers 

 Dec. 31- 7 workers 

 

DELTA GAMING CENTRE WORKERS 

Workers are needed for each of the 

following dates: 

+ November 17
th

 (1 worker) 

+ December 15
th

 & 29
th

 (2 for each) 

Call Marlyn (613-735-5938) or email 

msauk44@bell.net if you can help.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KIDS HALLOWEEN PARTY 

A big thank you to Tawnya Painchaud for 

organizing the Kids Halloween Party.  

Thank you to all those who came to help 

man the stations and work the event, and all 

those who donated items for the treat bags. A 

great time was had by all.   
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SANTA AT NAW FIRE STATION 

Santa has agreed to stop by the Rankin Fire 

Station on Friday, December 13
th

 at 

7:00pm. We encourage all to attend, young, 

young at heart and anyone in between. We 

will be serving light refreshments and have 

door prizes. This will be a fun night and a 

chance for you to visit with friends and 

neighbours and our Fire Fighters and 

Support Group. It will be a chance for you to 

see Santa in person and pass on your wish 

list. Also if you still have some Christmas 

shopping to do perhaps you will find 

something in our auction to purchase. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRTAULATIONS 

We congratulate Katie Prescott & Jonathan 

Keller and big sister Lila, on the birth of 

their son Max Harvey Keller born 

September 17
th

 2019, weighing in at 5lbs 12 

oz. 

 

NOVEMBER CHURCH SERVICES 
Rankin Parish invite you to Church Services 

in November at Bethlehem Lutheran Church, 

Woito Station Road: November 3
rd

 and 17
th

 

at 11:00am, and Grace Lutheran Church 

November 10
th

  and 24
th

 at 11:00am with 

Rev. Leena Jensen Presiding.  

 

CARNIVAL UPDATE! 

Our first meeting was a success! Thank you 

everyone who came out to take on this 

adventure with us. If you would still like to 

help, it’s not too late. Our next meeting will 

be on November 25
th

 at 7:00pm at the 

RCRC.  

We have decided to take this year’s 

carnival in a new direction as far as prizes 

and gifts go. We are in a day and age where 

we as a society really don’t need more 

“things," so we are asking for only cash 

donations this year, rather than material 

goods. We realize that we rely on you, the 

community, for food donations and the 

donation of your time to help out on carnival 

weekend, so this is only if you feel you 

would like to help out in this way. Even 

small donations of $5, $10 or $20 dollars 

will add up.  Please contact Tawnya at (613-

635-3255) or tsmile10@hotmail.com or 

Miranda at (613-633-8073) or 

mirandadoering@hotmail.com to arrange for 

us to pick up your donation. 

Remember to save the dates Feb 2, 6, 7, 

and 8!  You will be hearing from us in the 

New Year as we endeavor to make up our 

"help schedules.”  If there is a specific item 

or time slot you would like to volunteer for 

in advance, please contact us at the above 

numbers / emails. Thanks!  
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